Mount Olive Parks to be Winterized

News Release Date
11-08-2023

Please be advised, Mount Olive Parks are begining to get ready for winter. Various service and
amenities will be shut down, disassembled or closed over the next few weeks. We will keep you
posted of the expected dates so you can plan accordingly. As of this post...

e The basketball lights at Flanders Park will be turned off for the season effective November
16th

e The basketball lights at TBP will be turned off for the season on or about November 15th

e The tennis nets at Powerline Park and Turkey Brook Park will be taken down the last week
of November and the courts secured.

e The bathrooms at Flanders Park Will be winterized on or about November 8 2023

Thanks you for your understanding


https://www.mountolivetwpnj.org/home-page/page/mount-olive-parks-be-winterized

